Good Evening ACES Tigers! This Dr. Reasoner calling with our weekly update. We hope everyone has had a wonderful weekend!

We have an important calendar reminder for this week. On Friday, October 13, 2017 we will dismiss 3 hours early at 12:50 P.M.

We want to remind everyone of the importance of reading for at least 20 minutes every night. Students... reading is the most important part of your homework and parents... it is the most important thing you can do at home to ensure that your child is successful in school.

On October 31, 2017 we will hold our annual "Story Book Character Day" to celebrate our love of reading. Students are invited to join many of us in dressing up as their favorite storybook character. Please remember: no masks of any kind, no scary makeup, and no toy weapons of any kind can be worn or brought to school. We also encourage our students to bring their character's book with them to school that day.

Here is our week at a glance:

Monday (10/9): School board meeting will be held at 6:30 P.M. During the meeting we will share our school improvement plan with the school board.

Tuesday (10/10): Poore/Boan/Cary/Thomas classes will take the 1st Quarter Math SOL benchmark test. ACES Run Club will be held at 7:15 A.M. Amelia 4-H Cloverbuds will meet after school.

Wednesday (10/11): Colston/Gray-Martin/Oliver/Geraghty classes will take the 1st Quarter Math SOL benchmark test.

Thursday (10/12): Lyons/Cook/Furr-Jackson/Gundry/Gibbs classes will take the 1st Quarter Math SOL benchmark test. We will hold our 1st Quarter book swap during lunches. Our PTA will also hold an ice cream glow party for all students who sold 8 or more items during the PTA Fall fundraiser. We will also hold our Reading Spirit Night at Mario's Restaurant from 5:00-8:00 P.M. Profits from our reading spirit night will support our school's reading program. ACES Run Club will be held at 7:15 A.M. Friday (10/13): Early Dismissal at 12:50 P.M.

Check out the Amelia County FB page for a list of all important upcoming dates for the month of October.

Don't forget students... every week that you have perfect attendance you will earn (1) ticket for the bicycle raffle on the last day of school, May 25, 2018. Our goal for the year is a 95% or higher school attendance rate! Remember Tigers... #EveryMinuteCounts!!

We hope everyone has a wonderful week ahead! We look forward to welcoming our students tomorrow morning. Have a relaxing and peaceful evening!